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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
October 26, 2012 

 
All participants in 
the EB-2012-0072 
proceeding 

 
 
 
Re: Natural Gas Resources 

Application for Franchise Agreement with the Town of Aylmer 
Board File No. EB-2012-0072 

 
On October 18, 2012, the Board granted an extension to the filing of submissions in 
the above noted case in response to a letter dated October 18, 2012 from the Town of 
Aylmer.  The Town’s letter also requested that the Board consider a delay to address 
the Integrated Grain Processors Co-operative’s (IGPC) application regarding service 
from NRG, EB-2012-0406 and the Board’s own motion to reconsider certain aspects 
of NRG’s rate application, EB-2010-0018.  IGPC in its letter of October 18, 2012, 
supported the Towns request.  NRG in a letter dated October 25, 2012 indicated that 
they did not support the Town’s request for an extension or a delay related to the 
other proceedings before the Board. 
 
The Board has considered the correspondence from the parties and will maintain the 
established scope of the proceeding or will make no further adjustment to the schedule 
for submissions.   The Board reminds parties that intervenor submissions are due 
today and NRG’s reply submission is due November 9, 2012. 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Original Signed By 

 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 

 


